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September 17, 2019 

Walters Bow Mar LLC 
d/b/a Walter303 Pizzeria & Publik House-Bow Mar 
5194 S. Lowell Blvd. 
Littleton, CO 80123 

RE: Result of Show Cause Hearing - Hotel & Restaurant liquor license #03-01397 

Licensee, 

On September 11, 2019, based on information presented regarding an incident on May 31, 
2019, the Littleton Licensing Authority determined that there is probable cause to believe that 
you are in violation of: 

Colorado Liquor Code 44-3-901(l)(b)(I): "To sell, serve, give away, dispose of, exchange, 
or deliver or permit the sale, serving, giving, or procuring of any alcohol beverage to or 

for any person under the age of twenty-one years." 

A hearing date of November 13, 2019, has been scheduled in the Council Chamber of the 
Littleton Center at 2255 West Berry Avenue, at which time you may be present to show cause, if 
any, why the license should not be suspended or revoked. Prior to the Show Cause hearing, a 
preliminary hearing, if necessary, has been scheduled for October 9, 2019, for the purpose of 
considering a possible stipulation, if any, between the licensee and the City of Littleton. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (303) 795-3780. 

Sincerely, 

��NW 
Colleen L. Norton 
Deputy City Clerk 
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